| encourage you to support HB 582. As senior citizens, my husband and | have been recycling for many years and now feel that it is
time for industry to do its part. We will most likely not be around to see the potential disaster that lies ahead if things are not
improved. We are, however, worried about our children's and grandchildren's future. Right now our 12-year-old grandson is worried
about the planet and is refusing to use plastic. If a 12-year-old is willing to do something positive for the future, surely our legislature
and industry can come up with something!



